Barcelona, the 25th May 1.968.

Mister John F. Norton,

Regicnal General Manager - Western Europe,
British Furopean Airways,

Bealine House,

Ruislip,

Middelesex - London.-

Juan Victory gave me your letter to him of May 7th, with the
address of Mr. Russell in Valletta-Malta.

I did not contact Mr. Cavanagh, of B.E.A., in Barcelona, but
I shall do it in the near future.

I very much appreciate your kindness and I thank you deeply.
"Mes hommages” to Mrs. Norton.

I am locking ahead with the pleasure in the hope of seeing
you in Memorca, next September.

Kind regards.
: Yours sincerely.
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